
 
 

On the Occasion of the Independence Day of Pakistan 
Major General (Retd.) Faheem Ul Aziz, HI (M) 

High Commissioner of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan  
Cordially invites you to a  

 

“Flag Hoisting Ceremony” 
 

on   Thursday, 14 August 2025     at    0900 hours  

 

at  High Commission of Pakistan No. 42 & 44 Buller’s Lane, Colombo-7 

 
      R.S.V.P 
      High Commission of Pakistan, Colombo 
      Tele: 2055681-2                                          Dress: As per convenience   

 


